
Link Crew Newsletter

This month was full to
the brim of fun activities
for the freshmen! We
had tailgate as well as
Friendsgiving and plenty
of fun games to play
during connection days!

Everyone in Link crew
would like thank
everyone who

donated to our blast 

Thank you!

December events

In December LC
will be hosting
Coco & Crafts 

November 2024



Thank You
Everyone in Link crew would
like to give a big thanks to
everyone who donated to
our blast so far to help us
better help the freshmen!
We couldn’t do this with 

out your help!

Code to donate



Oct 21-28

Oct 28-1

Nov 4-8

Nov 12-15

Leaders Of The Week

Nov 18-22

Nov 25-29



Connection Days

Connection days
happen every Thursday

and are when the
leaders get to come in

and see their freshmen!
Connections committee
work hard to make fun

games and activities to
play with the freshmen. 



Tailgate

        Although Tailgate was in October, not November, we
thought it went so well we should cover it anyway!  On
Halloween we had a wonderfully spooky Beetlejuice themed
tailgate! We had lots of fun 
activities for the freshmen like 
pie in the face, where they 
were able to pie their link crew 
leader, games like uno, Janga 
and cornhole, a photo booth, 
goodie bags, and bracelet 
making, as well as free food 
for the freshmen.  



Friendsgiving
Just like Tailgate, Friendsgiving was a
huge success.  Like previous years, all
leaders bring food and treats for their
freshmen groups. This year we also
had a thankful tree, where freshmen
and leaders got to write what they
were thankful for on a leaf shaped
paper and put in on a fake tree. We
even had one of our wonderful
leaders, Pearl, dress up in a blowup
turkey costume to help spread the
thanksgiving cheer!



December Events

In December LC will be
hosting Coco & Crafts where
freshmen can come in and

get free hot coco, join leaders
in Christmas crafts or get

help for finals.  


